
In The Loop 
Official Newsletter of 

Eyton School
This week’s newsletter is full of news and 

pictures from this week 

27th June to 1st July 2022. 

Please scroll to see each new page and click on 
the links that interest you. Enjoy!!!



News from Miss Davies 

Here are Eyton’s News Headlines:

Leaver Photos
Keep an eye on The Wrexham Leader on 7th July as they’re publishing Year 6 Leaver Photos that day.  We’ll have copies in school to sell.  
Say cheese!

Samba Day 
On 8th July we’ll be putting on the latino style as we join in a Samba Drumming Day.   Parents are welcome to salsa around school with us 
from 2.45 so get your dancing shoes on!

Sports’ Day(s)
We’ve allocated two days 11th and 12th July for Sports’ Day.  Due to the unpredictability of the Beautiful British Weather we can’t 
guarantee a rain free day, so we’ll keep an eye on the forecast and let you know which day as soon as we can.  It’s always handy to have a 
super sub anyway.  

Mrs Madsen
As you know, Mrs Madsen is retiring at the end of term.  If anyone wants to leave a gift or make a donation please do so at the office.  

 



More News from Miss Davies 
Next School Year
We’re now able to supply details of the structure for the next academic year.  Miss Jesson will be in Dosbarth Caradog with all Foundation Phase; 
Nursery to Year 2.  Mr Martyn Pugh joins us to cover Mrs Collins’ maternity leave and will preside over Dosbarth Buddug, while Miss Dodd remains 
at the helm of Dosbarth Glyndŵr.  Dosbarth Buddug will be years 3 and 4 and Dosbarth Glyndŵr years 5 and 6.  In the afternoons Mr Pugh will teach 
years 3 to 6. 

Music Lessons 
If anyone is interested in lessons from September, please let us know.  Mrs Meirion teaches piano, keyboard, cello and double bass so there’s plenty 

to choose from. 

Update on School Attendance Guidance
Please click here/cliciwch yma for the latest from Welsh Government.  From September 2022, the Welsh Government is reintroducing fixed penalty 
notices for non attendance at school.

Flu Vaccination Consent Forms 
Please make sure you complete and return the vaccination forms by 11/07/2022, even if you’re not consenting to having your child immunised.  The 
nurses will be in school in the Autumn but we will need the forms in long before then. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LwZlRdwP7fuJOqkRFd3Z1lNo60im-whn/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tfVrXxgpHbJKUduWEnmcK2cnIMNwZvxW/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113412970987938913987&rtpof=true&sd=true


Summer Fair News - Wednesday 13th July 5-7pm
We need donations! 

Please drop off in school week beginning 5th July

As money is tight, we are trying to keep costs down and asking for donations of 
things you may have at home that are not needed such as unwanted birthday gifts 
or party bag left overs. 

We also need:

● sweets and chocolate for non uniform day (date to follow)
● old teddies for adoption
● good condition uniform
● cakes - please bring on the day
● vouchers or prizes for the raffle from your place of work if possible.

Many thanks 



School Trips this term  

Children’s Day at Llangollen 
Eisteddfod

Children from Reception to 
Year 6 and staff will be at the 
Llangollen Eisteddfod on 7th 
July.  Entry fees are £5 per 
child and again the PTA has 
generously agreed to cover the 
cost of the bus.

No more than £5 pocket 
money please.  Don’t forget to 
sign and return your consent 
forms.  Payment by Parentpay 
please.

No school for Nursery Children 
that day.

Teddy Bears’ Picnic

 July 14th   12.45 to 3.15pm

A Grand Teddy Bears’ Picnic just 
for Nursery and their Teddies.  
This is a special treat for Nursery 
as they’ve been unable to come 
on the other trips 



What’s Next?  

Now scroll 
down for 

pictures and 
news from this 

week!

1. School Trip to Llangollen Eisteddfod 7th July.
2. Samba Day 8th July. 
3. Sports Day 11th or 12th July, depending on the weather. 
4. Sharing Time 12th July at 2pm.
5. Leavers’ Service 14th July.
6. Last Day 19th July.

Please subscribe to the school calendar to keep up to date www.eytonprimary.co.uk 
and click SUBSCRIBE.

Eyton Extras
Please pay all outstanding bills to Mrs Jones before the end of term. Thank you. 

http://www.eytonprimary.co.uk/


News from Dosbarth Glyndŵr  

PENTRE TRIP 4-6 July 2022

The bus will collect us at 9.15 
am on Monday 4th July so 
please don’t be late.

We’ll be back to school on 
Wednesday 6th July by 3.15 
pm.  

It’s going to be fun, watch 
out for our pictures next 
week.  



News from Dosbarth Buddug   

Calling all Year 2s

Please come in your PE Kit 
on Monday so we can get 
some practice in for Sports’ 
Day.



News from Dosbarth Caradog
Years 2, 1, Reception & Nursery

This week we have been…
• Reading The Rainbow Fish by 

Marcus Pfister

• Learning about sea animals 
and their habitat

• Our sound of the week is ‘ir’  as 
in ‘girl’

• Learning about days, weeks 
and months 



Stars of the week/Sêr yr wythnos

This week’s stars are: 
★ Dosbarth Caradog: Evie C & Daisy
★ Dosbarth Buddug: Charlie & Jensen
★ Dosbarth Glyndŵr: Lily & Megan J 

Congratulations/Llongyfarchiadau 



Sports - Why not try something new?



Phrase of the Week 

“Byddwch yn ofalus”/ “Be careful”
pronounced ‘Buth ooch un ovalis’

 


